
The following has been posted to advise all members of New Business for which a vote will be 

held at our 2018 business meeting on November 6, 2018 

 

1. The executive board has made a motion for a committee to be formed to revise the Western 

Massachusetts Football Officials Association Constitution, By-Laws and Code of Conduct 

during this off-season. 

 

2. ​The executive board has made a motion for the​ creation of a curriculum committee to be 

chaired by the Western Massachusetts Football Officials Association Interpreter. This committee 

will support the Interpreter and aid in the education of the Western Massachusetts Football 

Officials Association. 

 

3. ​The executive board has made a motion for the ​Western Massachusetts Football Officials 

Association​ to host a jamboree starting in 2019 where mandatory attendance of all officials 

would be required for mechanics training purposes. 

 

4. The executive board has made a motion to add the position of Observer to be filled by 

experienced officials who have interest and are appointed to said position by the executive board. 

 

5. The executive board has made a motion to institute fines for members who the executive 

board deems  has committed a punishable offense, starting as little as ten dollars but with a 

maximum penalty equaling one varsity game fee to be paid to the Teddy Tremblay Scholarship 

Fund. Members who have accrued such fines must make payment of them by no later than the 

due date of the following years membership dues in order to remain in good standing with the 

board. 

 


